NMCB 62 BATTALION FLAG

11 December 2008

MEMO for all members of Naval Mobile Construction Battalion 62

The Battalion Flag sent by Bill Hilderbrand, President of the Seabee
Historical Foundation, is now in my possession.

The Battalion Flag is very beautiful and we are honored to have it.

Any veteran of NMCB 62 can have their picture taken with it at Seabee
Reunions. We will also use it in our group pictures.

Norm Hahn
Secretary, NMCB 62

Alumni Group




